
Henry and Pipiri get inspired with their 

scarecrow making today in the Indigo Room. 
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Term 3: Dates for your diary… 
 Wk 10: BoT meeting Wed 27 September 
             Pet day Thurs 28 September 
             Friday 29 September: Tennis coaching  

Enjoy your spring holidays!  
Term 4 begins Monday 16 October.  
Sun Safety: ALL STUDENTS need to bring a wide 
brimmed hat in Term 4. 

Festival is Sunday 22 October; Week 1, Term 4!  

Rā whanau! Madi, Hunter, Kaleb & 
Tawn are lucky to be celebrating their 
birthdays during the holidays. We wish 
you lots of fun from everyone at school!  

What’s happening in Term 4? 
We will be getting out and about with all class teachers 
planning trips to consider how amazing our 
environment is. We will also be learning about different 
materials in science, chancing our luck in statistics and 
getting prepared for athletics days. 

Reminders & snippets 
Volleyball This afternoon the Ngati Nets play the Ngati Ninjas at 5pm in the final 
round for this term.  Next term’s Volleyball will be played on Tuesdays after school at 
the Motueka High School Gym, beginning TUES 24 October. Term fees are $20. 

Miniball Well done to our Junior team who made the semi-finals this term. See the 
Kiwi Kids Newsletter for a review from the team.  

Koha: $25 for one student at school, $40 for 2 students, with a maximum donation of 
$50 per family at school. Thank you to those who have already paid – you can pay 
online to 03 1354 0359568 00 or cash/cheque. 

Chromatic Scales Glenn’s piano and guitar students:  The competition will take 
place TOMORROW lunchtime! Last chance to practice tonight to win chocolate and 
credibility!  

Indigo Room Ski Trip We are all disappointed that the Indigo Ski Trip was not able to 
go ahead this week due to bad weather. Thanks to Lauren and all the parents who 
helped with the planning and fundraising for the trip. But wait! All is not lost; Indigo 
Room students will be treated to an alternative, but equally exciting, day out next term 
at Bridge Valley using funds raised! Indigo parents will be reimbursed the $45 for the 
ski trip so please either call into the office or contact Amanda with your bank details.   

Pet Day is tomorrow!  
 Rules 
1. All dogs need to be tied up along the back tree line. Lambs, goats, calves and ponies should be tied up on the bottom field. 
2. Only bring your dog if it is safe around kids, other animals and other dogs. 
3. Bring your own water container and food (if necessary) for your pet. 
4. Any poo or mess is the responsibility of the person who entered the pet! 
5. Remember to look after your pet and not let it get stressed out. 
6. No dogs can come on the bus. If you have a smaller animal that will stay in its cage on the bus, you can check with your bus driver. 
7. Pets need to be taken home by lunchtime please. 
8. Please don’t be upset if you do not have a pet to bring.  

Organisation of the day   9 a.m. Your dog, calf, pony or lamb should be left tied up and all 
students need to be in class! Animals in cages (chickens, ducks, rabbits etc.) are to be left on 
display at the sandpit.  

After some ‘around the ring’ events, there will be an obedience event for dogs, to show the 
dog that is best at “sit, stay, come”. It is not compulsory to enter your dog in this event! 

There will also be an obstacle course that is open to all pets and not just the dogs. Each pet 
can only do the obstacle course once. 

The Student Council has this year decided not to have a best-dressed pet competition 
because they believe it is too mean for the animal. 

Pets can then be taken home. We guess this will be at about 11 a.m. at the latest. 

NGATIMOTI FESTIVAL – 22 OCTOBER 2017 24 days to go!  
Thank you to those parents who attended last week’s planning 
meeting. There is still a lot to do and we need help!! Save us your 

surplus lemons & eggs etc., but save enough to bake your festival cake!! 

At the moment, in preparation for festival day we need: 

 Silent Auction donations (services, crafts, accommodation, activity vouchers, etc.) & 
White Elephant donations (quality second hand goods – no electrical items)  

 Put your name on the parent roster (in the school office) for the day if you have 
not yet done so.  More volunteers are needed in the Café, on parking management, entry gates, on the lamb spit etc., etc.   

 We are looking forward to seeing all the scarecrows popping up around the valley over the holidays to advertise our festival day.  There are 
prizes to be won and scarecrows will be judged in the week before festival.  Make sure you add a sign: NGATIMOTI FESTIVAL SUNDAY 
22 OCTOBER 10am-4pm RAIN OR SHINE!  Please help your kids construct a cool scarecrow!  
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TERM DATES 2017      Office email: office@ngatimoti.school.nz  

Term 3: 24 July – 29 September     Principal Alison Turner principal@ngatimoti.school.nz 

Term 4: 16 October – 20 December  

NGATIMOTI FESTIVAL SUNDAY 22 OCTOBER  

Board of Trustees Bank Account: 03 1354 0359568 00   Tel: 03 526 8842 Text Absences: 027 526 8842 

      

CLASS BLOGS FOR IMPORTANT UPDATES: http://www.indigo-ngatimoti.blogspot.co.nz/    http://www.ngatimotiseniorroom.blogspot.co.nz/ 

office@ngatimoti.school.nz tony@ngatimoti.school.nz 

Principal: Tony Draaijer 

Tel: 03 526 8842 

Text Absences: 027 526 8842 

BANK ACCOUNT:  03 1354 0359568 00 

 

FAREWELL. We are sorry to be saying farewell to Summer at the end of term, who is moving 

to Collingwood with her family soon. We wish you lots of fun at your new school Summer!  
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Science Fair Tui, Isis, Lili & Naomi are presenting their 

Science Fair projects today at the Trafalgar Centre, amongst 

students from many Nelson and Motueka Schools. Thanks Tui 

for helping out too! There were many fantastic science fair 

projects at Ngatimoti again this year, but the projects these 

girls did had the wow factor! 

 

However you look at it, the Festival is a fantastic event for our community. For our school, it is 
the one big fundraiser where we hope all families will help out each year. We do need to rely 
on parents’ generosity (particularly their time) and goodwill. Some parents offer to do over and 
above their fair share, and they do this for the general good of the school, your children and 
our community. Thank you! 

Over the past few years, the Festival profits have meant that parents are not being asked for 
money to contribute towards things such as 

 Stationery for your children (exercise books, pens, pencils etc.) 

 A class photo for your children 

 Shows such as El Gregoe, Kath Bee and Rapunzel  

 Sports shirts 

 Musical instruments 

 Employing specialists, such as Matua Maihi last year for Te Reo, and John Parsons 
for internet safety education 

 Teacher Aides in classes to support learning 

 Trips to places such as the Nelson museum 

 Whenua Iti River Safety and leadership courses 

 We have also subsidised students to participate in many events such as the Weetbix 
Tryathlon, Kiwi Exams and Vertical Limits climbing 

Over the years profits have also gone to bigger items, such as the kitchen in the Hall, the 
swimming pool fence and the green round climbing frame on the bottom field. More recently, the 
BOT have installed a solar water system to heat the swimming pool, and … breaking news… we 
have bought a minivan!  In the past few years we have contributed something towards the wider 
community too, such as the local defibrillators, a contribution to the Motueka swimming pool and 
the Motueka Weedbusters. 

Although the Festival is predominantly a fundraising event, it is also an 
opportunity for the adults in our community to participate, meet others, and 
show what it means to be a member of a community working together. In 
anticipation of another great Festival, I thank you for your support. 

Social Netball; our two teams are now registered and paid for. If you could 
all send your email address to louandian@xtra.co.nz l can then keep you 
informed, also the cost for the term is $20, this can be paid into account 
number 11 7426 0018373 00 I have decided to run some practice sessions 
through the holidays on a Sunday afternoon from 3 till 4pm for anyone that 
is interested, starting this Sunday 1 Oct, weather permitting, here at school. 
Games start on Wednesday Oct 18. 

PARENTS GROUP NEWS & CAKE ROSTER   PLEASE CHECK THE 

ROSTER BELOW FOR YOUR DUTY DAY AND LET CATHERINE KNOW 

IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO SUPPLY CAKES ON YOUR ROSTERED DAY.  

Each Friday we provide cakes for $1 each. 

For this to happen we rely on our parents group - i.e. all parents – to bake a 
cake, muffins or slices and bring them in to serve on Friday lunchtime.  
Students should still bring a healthy lunch but could also bring $1 to buy a 
cake if they wish.  Our lunch duty coordinator is Catherine (Beau, Louie & 
Chico’s mum).  If you 
are unable to do your 
duty please either swap 
with another parent or 
call Catherine on 526 
8891 so that we can 
make an alternative 
plan.  .  Please send 
your child with their 
money in a named 
purse. Thank you for your support 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

Children’s Haircuts at the School – THIS FRIDAY 29th September Neisha, of La Niche Hair 

will be here to offer children’s haircuts at Play Group, for $10 a cut this Friday. Contact Neisha 

to make an appointment if you have not yet done so: 035268342 or 02108207573 to book 

your child’s pre-holiday cuts; feel free to text if easier! 

TERM 3 

Week 10 – 29 Sept John R & Lou B 

(parents of Isabella & Harry) 

Week 1 Term 4 

Friday 20 October 

Catherine  

(Louie, Chico & Beau’s mum)  

Watch this space in Week 1 next term for Term 4 duty 
roster 

Mannix and Caleb are pictured; 2 groups 

went out planting at the wetlands last week 

in Enviro time.  Great work everyone! 

mailto:louandian@xtra.co.nz


 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


